
 

Dear Year One Parent/Carers 
 
As mentioned in my previous letter school will be welcoming our year one pupils back to 
school on Wednesday 3rd June.  
 
We have provisionally prepared three of our classrooms for our year one pupils. All the 
rooms have been prepared to comply with the most recent guidelines, along with advice 
from the Trust. 
During the day, each class base will be cleaned, while the children and their staff member 
are having their lunch.  
As mentioned previously your child will be in a bubble (class base) with a familiar adult. 
Please note there is no guarantee that your child will be in bubble with Mrs Evans.  
 
Each bubble will have a different start and finish time to enable all children to enter the 
school safely. If you miss your allocated time, you will need to wait until all groups are in 
before bringing your child to school. 
At the main school gate, your child will be met by a member of staff and directed to the entry 
point they must use to enter school. 
 
As mentioned previously we are currently not allowing any parents onto the school grounds. 
This new approach will being on Monday 1st June and will affect key-worker parents too.  
 
All year one pupils qualify for universal free school meals therefore a packed lunch will be 
provided by the school to all children, unless indicated otherwise on the survey. Currently, 
the school will only offer a packed lunch to pupils as it reviews keeping our catering staff 
safe, while preparing meals. 
 
Additional information you need to know: 

 Children will not be required to wear their uniform. They will need to be wearing a 
clean set of clothes each day 

 All children will be required to bring their own water bottle  

 If a child decides to bring their own lunch this should be brought in a carrier bag 

 We will not be able to offer breakfast club or our wrap around after-school care 

 Within each bubble every child will be given a set place to sit and they will only use 
the equipment supplied by the school 

 Children will be required to stay in their place apart from when they need the toilet 

 Staff will be issued with PPE and will wear this if they choose to 

 Children will be required to wash their hands frequently while in school 
 
 
 



 

In order for us to be fully prepared for the number of year one pupils that will be returning on 
Wednesday 3rd June please complete the parent survey by 10.00am on Sunday 31st May.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuBzh_wW
W_aZFruI3FQ95fnlUN1dEWE1BTVNISlZQRjZJWUI5SUoyV0tVWC4u 
 
 
Once we have confirmation of numbers we will contact you with your child’s drop off and 
pick up time.  
 
If you have any questions you can contact us via our website or give us a call.  
 
Stay safe and positive.  
 

 
 
Mrs Smith  
Head of School 
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